
London Borough of Camden 
Planning Department. 

Re The Water House 
Ref: 2011/4390/P 

Dear Sir, 

i am appalled at the number and size of developments that have already taken place in and around Millfietd Lane & Annoy Park. 

There used to be a policy of preserving the fringes of the Heath in their unspoilt and 
natural state and we were promised that bAillfield Lane would remain just that but greed and money always seem to win. 

The new threat of clearing the shrubbery to allow access for construction vehicles should be refused at all costs. 

Already, Pitney Palm, a Mail low house has been replaced by two huge and totally unsympathetic buildings. Another low quite modem house was demolished, now it's the Water House: this will complete the ruination of this very special area. 
People and deylopers pay huge sums to live here but are totally wrecking it in the 
process. 
Highgate is now overtaking Hampstead in allowing this proliferation of unsuitable, 
unsympathetic developments. 

I would like to register my disapproval of these proposed buildings on this site. The open spaces of the Heath are a treasure for all local people and should be protected from such infringements. I am not alone in my dissatisfaction with these proposed developments. 

Please look against these proposals and lake the feelings o f  local residents like myself into account. 


